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I wish to object very strongly to the above proposal.     
 
This will cause huge problems around Blean and especially Rough Common, where, we understand, the traffic will 
be sent through.   Also, the demolition of Blean school is proposterous.  
 
There is also no proposal for extra infrastructure, so already long waiting lists on the NHS, will just get longer!  
 
Please, rethink this plan.  
 
Mrs M Kirby  
 
Sent from my Huawei phone 
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